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Attn: Catherine Crump

125 Broad St., 17" Floor

New York, NY 10004

Subj: YOUR FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (FOIA) REQUEST
Dear Ms. Crump:

This responds to your request of July 30, 2012, in which you requested records regarding
automatic license plate readers (ALPRs). Your request was forwarded to our office by the
Department of Justice’s Office of Justice Programs with two responsive documents. This request
was received by our office on December 14, 2012 and assigned file number SSC LANT 13037.

This is a partial release of the SPAWAR Systems Center Atlantic’s License Plate
Recognition Data (LPRD) System Design Document and LPRD Handbook in the manner that
you requested. Some portions of the enclosed documents, i.¢., names of contractors and
SPAWAR employees, have been redacted from these documents. This partial release of the
requested information is not intended to be a denial of your FOIA request, but rather a means by
which we can expedite the release of the requested documents based upon our analysis of the
requested documents. If you desire to pursue release of the redacted portions of these
documents, please so advise me and I will forward your request to the command's Initial Denial
Authority, Commander, Space and Naval Warfare Systems Command, for a determination of the
release ability of the redacted information.

There are no fees associated with this request by this agency at this time.
Sincerely,
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ANDY ROSENBAUM
By direction
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